
say that NATO's usefulness in other areas (L.e, Balkan management) outweighs the argument for
a divorce.

3) Speciflc government-îed Initiatives for December could include:
* The December Ministerial Statement could state that the sole purpose of having nuclear

weapons is to counter nuclear attack, in order to resist the widening of the rote of nuclear
weapons (iLe., the ambiguity about the use of nuclear weapons in response to a chemnical
or biological weapon attack).

* An Arms Control Impact Statement showing that NATO's doctrine is not illegal.
* A Draft Resolution for the Il' Coninittee on the reduction of non-strategic nuclear

weapons.

4) Promnoting Dialogue and Assistance to Russia. States should make a collective effort
to help Russia address its growing mnability to manage its nuclear capacity. The Kursk incident
should be a lesson for Russia and its partners. States should, for instance, make financial and
political contributions to the Russian early warning capability. A data exchange, allowing for a
margin of error, may address some problems with information (including on the Russian side)
and contribute to greater transparency. The Russian government must be convinced that
transparency is not espionage. A conference on NATO and Russia addressing tactical nuclear
weapons and their transparency could be suggested since it is an item for inimediate concemr.

5) Initiatives aimed at developing an lntegrated and coxuprehensive debate. An
integrated approach to NATO's review process should be encouraged and operationalised at
home and in foreign capitals. Lessons could be drawn from small arms and light weapons
initiatives in a nuxnber of countries.

6) Efforts aimed at education for nuclear disarmament (elimination). Rallying public
opinion of NATO member states around the use of nuclear power could culminate in support for
Canadian initiatives. Raising awareness about the NMD and its implication for deterrence and


